
HOODLAND FIRE DISTRICT #74
BUDGET COMMITTEE MEMBER

NEEDED

Hoodland Fire District #7 4 currently has one opening on the Budget 
Committee due to recent resignation. Would you be interested in 
serving in that position until December 31, 2017? The Budget Com-
mittee is comprised of 10 people; 5 Board members and 5 commu-
nity members. You are needed to attend one to three meetings a 
year in April and May to review the proposed budget. Resumes and 
email requests accepted at, hoodland@hoodlandfire.org.

The Board is anticipating talking to those interested and possibly 
making a decision at the November 8, 2016 Board meeting. You 
must be a property owner or a registered voter in the District. If you 
have any interest, please contact Michael Eby, Fire Chief, or Carol 
Norgard, Financial Manager, at Hoodland Fire between the hours 
of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday at 503-622-3256. 
If that is not possible call anytime and leave a voice message with a 
phone number and time we can call you. Please mail, email or con-
tact us prior to October 28, 2016.
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